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Dear Friends & Partners;  

 In June, we received clearance from Sandra’s doctors for her to travel 
internationally. Within 2 weeks, we were headed back to Bolivia and arrived 

before the end of the month. It is great to be back among our Bolivian brothers 
and sisters in Christ. We want to say thank to each one of you for your patience 

during our trip to the States and your prayers for Sandra as she was dealing with 
health concerns. Your faithful partnership has been a blessing and is greatly 

appreciated.  

When we landed in Bolivia, there was a nice group of friends and church people at the 
airport to welcome us home. It was a blessing to see their faces and reunite with them once 
again. The church (Iglesia Bautista Biblical La Luz) is doing well and grew in our absence. 
We were blessed to see the faithfulness of our church members and to meet many new 
people. The church has many events and ministries planned in the coming months, and we 
will be telling you about them in future News/Prayer Letters.  

As you may remember, we built our building in 2016 in a manner that it could be moved if 
the church ever needed to relocate. We are glad we did as the landlord canceled our lease 
3 years earlier than expected, and we have been forced to move our entire building (minus 
the concrete floor of course) to a new location. We began this process in mid-June and 
have made great progress. The building is erected in the new location, the new concrete 
floor has been poured, and many of the finishing touches for the actual building itself are 
being done this week. We are also getting estimates to install bathrooms, tile, sidewalks, 
and classrooms. Due to various fees and cost over-runs, we still need to raise about $3500 
- $5,000 to finish this project. Please pray with us about this need. If you like, you can find
pictures of the work at www.bigdaddymissions.com and www.facebook.com/
bigdaddymissions.

One of the things we are most excited about is the groundwork that has been laid in a new 
community called Trigal over the last 2 years. We have had Bible Studies, Youth Meetings, 
Kid’s Clubs, and special events in an effort to reach people with the Gospel. In the coming 
weeks, we will begin running a bus from this area to our main Church on Sunday mornings. 
In September, we will have a team from the US coming in to do evangelistic work in the 
area. It is our hope to see an actual church planted in this community in the near future.  

Immigration and compliance with various requirements of the government is an important 
issue for most Missionaries. Upon our return, we had to work with Immigration 
regarding our visas and ended up having to make an unexpected trip to the US 
Embassy in La Paz, Bolivia to have some paperwork authenticated and 
submitted to the government. This was a costly trip that was very stressful 
and required a lot of patience. Hopefully, by next Spring we will have our 
actual permanent visas in hand. Please make this a matter of prayer. 

As we noted above, there are more details that we will be 
rolling out in the coming months. In the meantime, please 
keep our family and ministry in your prayers as we do the 
same for you. We love you and are grateful for your interest 
in our lives and work. May the Lord continually bless you as 
you live for him;   

1.

2.

Jeff & Sandra Price
July, 2019

“The  history of missions is the history of answered prayer!”
Samuel Zwermer

Prayer Requests 

• Please pray for our church in
Bolivia, Iglesia Bautista Biblica
La Luz.

• For continued Spiritual
and Numerical Growth

• For our people to develop
a greater heart for
evangelism.

• For the move to the new
property.

• For finances to finish the
move project.

• Please pray for the upcoming
elections in Bolivia. This could
be a tumultuous season for
the Bolivian people.

Jeff & Sandra Price  
Baptist International Outreach  

PO Box 587  
Jefferson City, TN 37760  

865-238-5040  
BigDaddyMissions@icloud.com 
www.BigDaddyMissions.com 
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